
 

CIRCULAR 
       Date - 04.10.2024 

Subject: Puppet Show for Kindergarten Students - Ramayana- Reg. 
 
Dear Parents & Students, 
 

Greetings from SANDEEPNI GURUKUL! 
 

We are delighted to inform you about an upcoming puppet show based on the 

epic Ramayana, which will be organized exclusively for our KG students. This 

event aims to introduce our young learners to the timeless tale of Ramayana in an 

engaging and interactive manner. 

 

Date: October 26, 2024 

Venue: School Auditorium 

 

Participation: All KG students are encouraged to attend the puppet show. 

 

The puppet show will bring to life the captivating story of Ramayana, featuring iconic 

characters like Rama, Sita, Lakshmana, Hanuman, and Ravana. Through vibrant 
puppets and storytelling, the show will introduce children to the values of courage, 

loyalty, and perseverance. 

 

We believe that this event will be a wonderful opportunity for our KG students to 

learn about Indian mythology and develop a love for storytelling. 

 

Kindly ensure that your child is present on the day of the event. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Best wishes and warm regards, 
SANDEEPNI GURUKUL. 


